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'HDU�Teaching and Learning Center,
Welcome to AUP’s TLC News 2020! Our hope is to provide you with intriguing
readings about teaching and learning, to keep you up to date in the field, and to
inform you of events and new projects. 

Rebekah sent a message last week about syllabus design and first classes. Here
are some useful links from her message and more:

Create or upload your syllabus online
Faculty support and resources
Designing your course (Cornell University)
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